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Galloway, NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s Office of Continuing Studies will 
host an Information Session on Wednesday, Aug. 21 at 6 p.m. in the Board of Trustees Meeting 
Room at the college’s Galloway campus. 

Individuals interested in advancing their careers are invited to meet with Continuing Studies staff 
to learn more about fall course offerings.  These include certificate programs designed for 
professionals seeking to further their skills in project management, management development, 
or become a certified financial planner. Classes are offered in a hybrid format that includes both 
online and in-person learning. 

Continuing Studies also offers continuing education classes for Allied Health professionals 
including: physical therapists, occupational therapists, speech therapists, social workers and 
nurses. Stockton’s Substance Awareness Coordinator program is a graduate certificate program 
leading to New Jersey Substance Awareness Coordinator (SAC) certification, a credential key 
to pre-K-12 school districts’ substance abuse prevention efforts. 

Prospective students are also encouraged to attend the open house to learn about our 
standardized test prep classes including SAT, GRE, and GMAT. 

There is no cost for this event. Pre-registration is encouraged. Please contact Continuing 
Studies at 609-652-4227 or email continuingstudies@stockton.edu  to reserve a seat at the 
information session or to request a copy of the fall brochure. 
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